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From: kim barovic
To: licensing
Subject: tonight public hearing
Date: Wednesday, July 17, 2024 5:40:12 PM

You don't often get email from butterball102@hotmail.com. Learn why this is important

I write to offer support for Marie's Soul Food application for a liquor/beer
license.  There was an unsigned memo taped in the entry of every building of
Clarendon Apts on Monroe St.  Clarendon is directly across the street from
Marie's.  The tone of the unsigned memo  has clear racist insinuations,
suggesting that Marie's attracts "gangstas" and blames Marie's for noise and
drunken behavior which comes from the student housing next to Marie's.

I called the City Clerk's office this morning to report this unsigned memo placed
all over the Clarendon.  I was told that the concern would be relayed to the
committee members so they could be aware of it.

I thank you for your service.
Kim Barovic
2112 Madison St.
Madison, Wi 53711

608-441-9845
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